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Dear draughts friends, 
 
On behalf of the European Draughts Confederation (EDC) and the Estonian Draughts Federation (EDF), we would 
like to invite you to the first EYC Coach Seminar. This event will take place on Sunday the 6th of August from 15:00 
until 18:00 in the playing venue of the European Youth Championship in Hotel Dzingel, Nomme (Tallinn). We invite 
all trainers, coaches, referees and other interested officials to take part in this seminar.  
 
The seminar will be hosted by Rik Keurentjes, the Chairman of the EDC Players, Coaches and Referees Committee, 
together with Aare Harak on behalf of the EDF. The main theme of this afternoon will be Sharing Knowledge across 
Europe. On behalf of the Royal Dutch Draughts Federation (KNDB), Dutch Team Leader Ester van Muijen will 
demonstrate the foundations on which the Netherlands team operates in youth championships. On behalf of the 
EDC, Johan Demasure will share his ideas in his role of tournament director and internationally acclaimed referee. 
Rik Keurentjes will lead a discussion on various topics that concern leadership, performance behaviour, scientific 
innovations and team building processes.  
 
We are looking forward to an inspiring first EYC Coach Seminar! 
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